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From Supervisor Rick Savage’s 
Desk 

June has arrived after a wonderful May that 
featured summer-like weather. The highway 
and Park’s Departments have been hard at 
work sprucing up your streets and Parks, 
and I applaud their efforts. 
 
We wish all of Alden’s College and High 
School graduates much success as they enter 
into the next steps in their lives, whether 
starting a career or furthering their 
education. 
 
With the end of the school year, our summer 
recreation program will be in high gear. If 
you haven’t signed your children up for the 
various classes and programs put together by 
Recreation Director Dan Moultrup, there 
will be a sign up day on Saturday, June 9, 
2018, at the Community Center on West 
Main from 9:00 am- 12:00 noon. Swimming 
lessons, Activity Hours, Arts and Crafts, 
Dance, Drama, Skate Park, and Games are 
some of the fun offerings. Of course, helmets 
are mandatory and no bikes are allowed in 
the “skate at your own risk” Skate Park. Our 
Kiddie wading pool will also open daily 11-6 
this month, beginning June 25th (weather 
permitting). 
 
Have a safe and fun summer! 
 

Highway Department Summer 
Work 
 
With summer upon us, Highway Super, Bill 
Rogers has laid out the major projects for 
his Department. They will be paving 
Boncliff Drive and a portion of Cary Road, 
as well as, culvert installations and drainage 
projects. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Summer Time…Pool Time 
 

We all complained about 
the cold spring; well 
Mother Nature, heard us 
and provided us some 
tropical temperatures. 
With the hot weather come 
the pleas for swimming 

pools. The Building Department reminds 
everyone who purchases the portable/storable 
pools that permits may be required. Permits 
are required for any pool over 2 feet deep. 
Additionally, these pools require a 4 foot 
barrier {fence} and a locking gate that 
swings outward. If the pool has a filter 
system it must be connect to a ground fault 
{GFI} outlet. For more information, call the 
Building Department @ 937-6969 ext 4. 

 
 
 

 
Summer Concert Series 

 

Village Memorial Park 
7:00  - 9:00pm 

 
7/11//18 Akron/Alden Community Band 
7/18/18 The Swooners (swing) 
7/25/18 The Patty Park’s Band (Blues) 
8/01/18 Johnny Smoke (Rock with local legendary 

guitarist Tony Carbone) 
8/08/18 Dark Horse Run (Country Western) 
8/15/18 “Elvis: Terry Buchwald 
8/22/18 The Leftovers (Irish Band) 
8/29/18 Joe and the Shmoes (classic rock) 
 

 



  

Senior News 
June 11 – Monday Hot dog roast sponsored by the Town of Alden – Noon at the Community center or shelter. 
  
June 13 – Wednesday Member meeting – Community Center – 1:00pm.  Sign-in begins at 12:30pm.  Nomination of 

Officers.  Speaker, Amy Cohen, from the Buffalo Philharmonic. 
  
June 26 – Tuesday Executive Meeting – Community Center – 9:30am. 
  
June 27 – Wednesday Member meeting – Community Center – 1:00pm.  Sign-in begins at 12:30pm.  Nomination of 

Officers re-opened – elections then held. 
  
Save the date: Monday, July 9 – Installation of Officers at Magruders – Noon – contact Donna Zinter at 937-6297 or cell 
913-3177 – member cost is $12.  Reservations required. 
  
Monday, Wednesday and Friday each week – join the seniors for a walk in the park at 10:00am – meet at the shelter 
behind the Community Center.  Second and fourth Wednesdays – walk will be after the meeting. 

  
 
 

 
 

Happy Father’s Day from all of us at the Alden Town Hall 


